
 

 

 

 

 

 

23rd November 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Christmas Decorations! 

We would like to invite you to come and make Christmas decorations in school with your 

child(ren). The session will take place on the afternoon of Monday 5th of December from 

2pm. 

The event will be taking place within year groups. Please come to the school office and you 

will then be shown to your child’s class. If you have more than one child in different year 

groups you will be directed to the hall where you will make decorations with both of your 

children together. 

You will be able to take your child(ren) home at 3pm once the session has finished. Please 

ensure any afterschool club bookings are amended accordingly. 

Unfortunately due to health and safety considerations, space and the cost implications for 

resources we are only able to accommodate one parent/guardian per child (unless you have 

more than one child in school). We also cannot accept younger siblings, although we are 

able to make an exception for very young babies (please no buggies).  

If you are unable to attend the session your child will still be able to work as a part of a 

group with a school adult to create their decorations. We are also happy for your child to 

work with another parent if this is a pre-arranged agreement and we have been advised.  

We look forward to seeing you soon! 

Kind regards, 

Ruth Halbauer 

Deputy Headteacher 


